
San Jose Nisei Bowling Association Meeting 
March 15, 2010 
4th Street Bowl 

 
Meeting called to order by President Vince Itatani at 7:05pm 
 
Board members present: 
President: Vince Itatani   
Men’s VP: Brandon Hirata 
Women’s VP: Karen Jeung 

Treasurer: Frank Lum (NP) 
Secretary:  Lindsey Wong  

 
JANBA Rep:  Lynnie Itatani, Vince Itatani, TJ Yanuska, Jody Kawamura (NP) 
   
League Representatives Present: (NP)=Not Present     
Nikkei Mixed Fours: Dick Horio 
                                   Reiko Yagi (NP) 
                                   Naomi Tomisaka 
Yu-Ai Kai:                  Sayo Togami (NP) 
   John Shigemoto (NP) 
                                   George Uyeda 

725 Mixed Scratch:   Kristi Kawano (NP) 
Nisei Juniors   Yosh Hiraki 
Tues. Sansei Mixed:  Dale Ando 
Weds. Sansei Mixed: Dale Ando 
4th St. Mixed Trios      Yosh Hiraki 
4th St. Tues. Trios       Ozzie Shimada 
 

  
 
Review of Minutes: 
Motion by Naomi, Seconded by Karen. 
 
Treasurers Report 
Paid JANBA expense and postage, deposited a few more dues. Still a few outstanding checks 
from Fuzzy tournament 
Current Account Balances as of 2/28/10: Association Acct. $8893.67, Tournament Acct. 
$5000, JANBA Acct. $8000 (unchanged), Total for all accounts $21965.11 
Motion by Lynnie, Seconded by Yosh 
 
Nisei Juniors 
Yosh voiced concerns over decline in participation, few kids dropped out and 19 total bowlers 
left. City tournament coming up at Mission Lanes, will be able to pay for entries and trophies 
with available funds, but still have funds coming to them from the association 
 
Old Business 

• Report on Federation Meeting from March 7th at Serra Bowl. Still working on database. 
Stockton was at meeting and agreed to the fees, dependent on if they hold a 
tournament.  

• Association Banquet Date confirmed June 5, 2010 at Three Flames 6PM Cocktails, 
7PM Dinner. Decision to not include dessert this year. Will keep cost and price the 
same as last year. Same menu items. Yosh will work on tickets and program. 

 
• Senior No-Tap Mixed Team Event, four person team, 3 squads. Entry deadline April 9th 

held April 24th. Entries small. Need to order more raffle tickets. Need help to run event.  
 

• TJ ‘s company, Bingham McCutchen, donated 2 laptop computers to association for 
our tournament data entry. Including Windows XP and Office. Vince will write a letter of 
thanks. Lindsey will look into getting AntiVirus software  



 

• Lindsey brought up email newsletter signup gathering procedure. OK with disclaimer to 
members. League Reps will distribute and get signups by next meeting. 

 

• Nominations for Annual Spirit Award. Nominated Vince Itatani and Naomi Tomisaka. 
Brandon will check on awards last year from Stefanie. Lindsey and Marc will gather 
info on the recipients 

 
 
Next meeting: 
Monday, April 5, 2010 at 7:00pm 4th Street Bowl 
 
Motion to adjourn by Naomi seconded by Brandon. 
 
 
 
Minutes submitted by Lindsey Wong, Secretary. 
 
 
Action Items: 
 

• Yosh will work on tickets and program for Association Banquet 
• Senior No-Tap Team event - Need to order more raffle tickets. Need help to run event.  
• Lindsey will look into getting AntiVirus software for donated computers 
• League Reps will distribute and get signups for e-newsletter by next meeting. 
• Brandon will check on Spirit awards last year from Stefanie. Lindsey and Marc will 

gather info on the recipients, Naomi and Vince 
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